
Teleconference Record 

 

Projects:  Wilder Hydroelectric Project (P-1892-030), Bellows Falls Hydroelectric 

Project (P-1855-050), Vernon Hydroelectric Project (P-1904-078), Turners Falls 

Hydroelectric Project (P-1889-085), and Northfield Mountain Pumped Storage Project 

(P-2485-071) 

Date:  Wednesday, October 11, 2017 

Participants:  Paul Pouliot (Cowasuck Band of the Pennacook-Abenaki People), Frank 

Winchell (Commission staff), and Brandon Cherry (Commission staff) 

 

Subject:  Tribal Consultation with the Cowasuck Band of the Pennacook-Abenaki 

People 

   

In response to letters filed by the Cowasuck Band of the Pennacook-Abenaki 

People (Cowasuck Band) on April 26, 2017, Commission staff participated in a 

teleconference with the Cowasuck Band’s Sag8mo (Grand Council Chief or principal 

speaker) and Tribal Historic Preservation Officer, Paul Pouliot.  We discussed the status 

of the relicensing process for the above-referenced projects and how the Cowasuck Band 

can participate in the relicensing process going forward.    

 

 

 

 


